
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Robberies 

014th District (Shakespeare) 
 

 

About the crime: 
This alert addresses street Robberies that have occurred in the 014th District. There 
have been two robberies in the area of Milwaukee/Division/Ashland, in which two 
offenders display a handgun or knife and take the victim's money. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 1200 block of N. Bosworth on April 12, 2015 at 4:30 am. 

• 1200 block of N. Ashland on April 26, 2015 at 12:45 am. 
 
 
Offender's description 

• Both offenders are described as being male black, 35 – 40 years of age, 
approximately 6'02" tall and weighing 250 lbs. 

 
  
What you can do: 

• Be aware of your surroundings. 

• Report any suspicious people or vehicles. 

• If possible, do not walk alone. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY-227906, HY236164 
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